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RULES AND REGULATIONS 

34. SECURITY LIGHTS 

The Cooperative shall furnish, install, operate and maintain the 
outdoor lighting equipment including lamp, luminaire, bracket 
attachment, and control device on an existing pole of the 
Cooperative, electrically connected so that the power for operation 
of the light does not pass through the meter for the member's 
other usage, at a location mutually agreeable to both the 
Cooperative and the member. The Cooperative shall furnish and 
install a wooden pole if required for the outdoor light. 

If member requests ornamental poles or fixtures, member will be 
required to pay the cost differential between a standard wooden 
pole and fixture and the pole and fixture of member's choice. 

In the event of vandalism of security lights, the Cooperative will 
replace a bulb or repair the light to good working condition one 
time. After one time, it will be the member's responsibility to 
replace the bulb or repair the light at the member's expense. If 
the member requests the security light removed as a result of 
repeated vandalism, it will be done at no expense to the member. 

The lighting equipment shall remain the property of the 
Cooperative. The member shall protect the lighting equipment from 
deliberate damage. The member shall allow authorized 
representatives of the Cooperative to enter upon the member's 
premises and to trim trees and shrubs as necessary for maintenance 
of the lighting equipment and for removal of the lighting equipment 
upon termination of service under this schedule. 
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